E-Mail dated 13th Aug 2009 from Graham about
the sad detruction of the Exmouth Model.

Good morning all,

I regret to advise that written evidence of the
destruction of this fine model was authorised by
the College Principle in September 1971.

At that time the model was sited on the first floor
of Ingress Abbey and visible from the tennis
courts.

The model had been found with it's protective
glass case removed and the model badly damaged,
by person(s) unknown. The Principle found the
model so badly damaged as to be beyond repair
and that he had no hesitation in condemning. The
model was destroyed!

These details are contained in London County Council Education Committee Minutes dated 20 November 1980
(L.C.C)).

What a sad end to a fine model.
Regards

Graham
AoWHonSec



